
I am absolutely outraged to hear of Enfield councils plan to build on a large and beautiful part of the green belt 
to build new houses.

Policy 10 - the chase park development pages 80-87, policy 9 pages 77-80 and SA 45 stand out as the worst 
amongst some very poor ideas.

At a time when govts across the world are looking to protect the environment you are planning to do the 
opposite and replace beautiful and environmentally important areas with new housing developments.

As a borough you have a lot of brown field sites and areas you could regenerate so it beggars belief that you are 
looking to simply build on green land loosing it for future generations. I can only see this as revenue generating 
for the council with no consideration for the community you represent.

I reject all your proposals. I’m currently not an Enfield resident, but I have been for many years and i will likely 
be again but this is the relevant to everyone not just those in your borough. Please think hard about what you are 
doing and the long term consequences, taking away a stunning part of London. As a child I would walk through 
and play in those fields. It allowed me to escape from the pollution or other negative distraction toons and even 
though I lived in the city it taught me to live the countryside and it’s nature. Please let other generations enjoy 
the same.
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